Patient Participation Report

I would like this opportunity to provide you with a report of the progress that we have made in 2013/2014.
We have been holding regular meetings and actively recruiting new members to our Patient Participation Group (PPG). Anita Sabharwal, Chairperson, has played an active role within the involvement of our group and has bought new interventions and initiatives to this year of accomplishments.

This year we have increased our online members by communicating via e-mail and discussing ways to improve our service and make positive changes to our patient experience, as well as providing patients with updates from the last meeting and inviting them to add their points to the upcoming agenda.
We have a good representation of our practice population within our group of mixed genders, age and cultures and we are continually actively trying to encourage new members especially within the under represented communities. This year we have also implemented the option of expressing an interest of joining our PPG within our practice registration forms and this has had a positive influence on our recruiting methods.
Throughout our meetings we have continued to listen to new ideas and views of our patients and looked at areas as a group that we feel could be improved, this year we have actively tried to explore ideas to assist with our appointment system and introduced the addition of online services where you can book routine appointments and order repeat medication.

The Acocks Green Medical Centre this year has become a Teaching Practice with Dr Chetty supervising medical students in their 5th year. This has had a positive impact on the practice and we have received good feedback from patients who have been seen by our students.

The PPG assisted the practice with the organisation of a Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday 27th September from 1pm. This was a fabulous afternoon and we welcomed patients to join us for coffee and cake which was donated from both staff and patients and we encouraged patients to discuss their own individual experiences and possible ideas on how we can improve our service to them. We also took this opportunity to promote Breast Cancer awareness by holding an educational talk with Judy Lewis –Practice Nurse. We raised a grand total of £117.00 and I would like to take this opportunity to say ‘Thank you’ to everyone who donated to this charity. We hope to make this an annual occasion.

We have also increased our Administration Team to help assist patients with their needs and the day to day running of the practice.

We decided to complete a survey to gather more information on our patient’s views in respect of opening hours, appointments, patient experience and waiting times. We gathered this information by asking patients before and after consultations to complete our Practice Questionnaire and they were requested to complete anonymously and post into our comments box. We had a great response from our patients and we managed to gather a wide range of responses and this will be used to enable us to make further positive change to the practice. Please take a look at the results that we gathered from completing this exercise.
From these results we are planning improvements within the service and patient experience and we are keen to continually develop and support our participation group by encouraging new members and new ideas!
If you would like to join our Patient Participation Group please contact me at the practice.
With warmest regards,

Vicky Bromage

Business Manager

